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Dear Parents, 

April was such a great month filled with  so 

much learning and fun activities. Our spring 
egg hunt was awesome and we had a busy 
Superhero day.   

The month of May promises even more 

exciting events! We will start of the month 
with Star Wars Day, Spring Portrait Days, 
National Teacher Appreciation Week followed 
by our Scholastic Book Fair! It sure is going to 
be a busy month. 

Thank you once again for entrusting us with 

your wonderful kids! 

    ~Ms. Fas-hana & Ms. Yvonne 

Loads of Fun Summer 2023  
Calendars for our “Loads of Fun 

Summer Camp 2023” will be out by Monday 
May 8th.  

Please note that in the event your 
child is not planning on attending our summer 
months of July and August, kindly remember to 
give us a 30 days notice. 
 

 Mother’s Day Celebration 
Friday May 12th 5pm – 6pm 

School closes at 4:30pm  
 

     
  Mothers, Grandmas, and Aunts!! Come join us 
for this special evening celebrating Mother’s 
Day!  Come enjoy a hand massage and a new 

Hairdo and some refreshments!! 
We wish all our amazing moms a very 

Happy Mother’s Day! 
 

Important Dates 
 
May 2nd (Tue) -  
Handwashing Demonstration  
 

May 4th (Wed) -  
Star Wars Day – Come dressed up in Star Wars gear 
 

May 8th - 12th      
Teacher Appreciation Week 
 
May 12th (Fri)   
Mother’s Day Celebration 
 

May  – 15th – 19th    
Scholastic Book Fair 
 

May 22nd & 23rd    –  
Pictures Sales 
 

May 29th (Mon)    –  
Happy Minds is closed in observance of Memorial Day. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Happy Minds Kids Academy 
24000 Alicia Parkway #35, 

Mission Viejo 
CA 92691 

 
Hours 

7:00 a.m. to 5:45 p.m. 

Phone: 
(949) 455-1212 

Fax: 
(949)455-1274 

E-mail: 
HappyMindsKids@gmail.com 

Happymindsattendance@gmail.com 

 

Website: 

 www.HappyMindsKids.com 

 
Check us out on Facebook 

and Yelp 
 

 

                    May 2023 

Birthday Corner 

 

Anvi – May 1st  

Zoey L – May 5th  

Rylan -  May 6th  

Zoey Kira & Ava – May 13th  

Billie  – May 15th 

Rosalyn  – May 19th 

Jacob – May 21st  

Donya -   May 22nd  

Karena & Melody – May 28th  

Kathan  – May 31st  

 

Ms. Diane-  May 16th 

Ms. Jaymie-  May 29th  

 

 

We at Happy Minds Kids 
Academy wish them all a very Happy 
Birthday!!! 

Welcome! 
We warmly welcome baby Ava, baby 
Penelope, baby Dillon, baby Kole, 
and baby Bellamy our Happy Minds 
family.  
 

Picture Purchase Days 
May 23rd & May 24th   

3:00pm – 5:30 pm 

   
 

 

SAVE THE DATE! 
Friday June 2nd    

5:00pm – 7:00pm 
 

 

GRAND CONCERT & 
GRADUATION  

 
Details to follow……. 
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Theme: ‘We are Blooming’ 
 

Color: Purple 
 

Shape: Diamond  
 

Nursery Rhyme: 

“Mary, Mary Quite 
Contrary” 

 
 

Teacher 
Appreciation Week  

May 8th  – 12th   
 

       Teachers are special 
people that grace our lives. 
They help mold and shape 
our children into the 
wonderful people they will 
grow to be.  
      This week, let’s show 
our Superhero teachers at 
HMKA how much we 
appreciate them by 
showering them with small 
tokens of gratitude. 

 
May 8th (Mon) – What’s your 
teacher’s Super Power? Draw  
or bring a Picture/Card to 
show her. 
 
May 9th (Tue) - Bring your 
Superhero Teacher a fresh 
flower. 
 
May 110h (Wed) - Bring your 
Hero their favorite Super 
Drink. 
 
May 11th (Thu) - Bring your 
teacher a Super Treat/Snack. 
 
May 12th (Fri) - Bring your 
Hero a small token of your 
choice.  
 
Participation in the above 
activities is totally voluntary.  
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Class News 

Infant Room 1 
 May is here and finally we can enjoy some  
warmer weather! This month is going to be busy for 
our little ones! We enjoy spending time outside in 
our playground as well as going for strolls in our red 
car, observing all the beautiful things Mother Nature 
brings! We have some fun art work planned to 

celebrate all our beautiful mommies.🥰 

   -Ms. Manuela, Ms. Sally & Ms. Sahar 
 

Infant Room 2 
 May already! Wow!  This month we’re going 
to be appreciating our beautiful hard working 
mothers. We’re also going to do a lot of fun 
activities and sensory art for this month’s shape and 
color. Mothers stay tuned for your special little 
surprise our kids have planned for you. Happy 
Mother’s Day to all our beautiful mothers and we 

appreciate you all! ❤️ 

-  Ms. Kathryn &  Ms. Elliott 
 

Toddler Room 1 
Hello again to our amazing families!! 

Another month has come and gone. We are so 
excited to get into another month of fun in the 
toddler room. All the kiddos are doing great and are 
learning to share with each other, as well as take 
turns. We are working on using our words. We are so 
excited for the growth this month will bring.  

- Ms. Terri, Ms. Zohreh & Ms. Israa 
 

Toddler Room 2 
 Happy May! The weather is finally starting 
to get warm and we are excited for our outside 
time.  This month we will focus on many fun sensory 
activities such as slime, kinetic sand, play dough 
and jelly! 

The school year is going by so fast and our 
friends are growing and learning. We are so excited 
to get into another month of fun in the toddler 
room. 

- Ms. Rajaa & Ms. Aziza, & Ms. Solana 
 

               Rainbow Express 
 May is finally here!  Warmer weather is 
here with all the pretty flowers blooming for 
spring.  We are so proud of how much our little ones 
are growing and learning about our shapes and 
colors.  This month we have exciting things coming 
up as we are getting ready for our Mother’s Day 
craft.  

-  Ms. Maddy & Ms. Fowzieh 
 

Rainbow Room 
 Spring is here and we are almost coming to 
the end of our fun and busy school year. We will 
continue to work on our colors, shapes and letters, 
and our nursery rhyme along with some fun arts and 
crafts. 

Rainbow Room wishes our beautiful 
mothers  a very happy Mother’s Day and we are 
looking forward to celebrating with you all. We also 
want to thank our wonderful parents for their 
continued support of our class room.     

-  Ms. Rozie, Ms.Crystal, Ms.Maria &     
                            Ms. Saghi 
  

Sunshine Room 
Dear Sunshine friends, thank  you to each 

one of our parents for all your  support. Our egg 
hunt was a blast. The little ones enjoyed  it greatly.  

April showers bring May flowers. These rain 
showers fell on our little ones, and they have 
blossomed too. The children will be creating a 
beautiful gift in honor of their moms, created by 
their very own little hands with much love. We are 
looking forward to completing our alphabet letters 
and new words along with reviewing our numbers 
through a new visual number chart, writing new 
nursery rhyme, art, and so much more. 
Lovingly, 
- Ms. Diane 

Star Room 
  We hope you’ve enjoyed all the stories the 
children have been learning about Reduce, Reuse, 
and Recycle and helping Planet Earth!  The volcano 

activity was a blast (no pun intended 😉!  

      This month we’ll focus on the last two letters of 
the alphabet and we’ll add more sight words to our 
list. In Math, we’ll continue identifying the teen 
numbers, counting by 10’s, addition and 
subtraction. The children have been doing amazing 
at developing these new skills!  
      Moms, get ready because the kiddos will be 
creating masterpieces full of love to celebrate 
YOU!  Thank you parents for all the eggs you 
donated for the spring  egg hunt! They had so much 
fun… their enthusiasm was contagious! Happy 

Mother’s Day! 💜 

- Ms. Ita & Ms. Jackie      
               

Pre-Kindergarten 
 The children had a unique learning 
opportunity with the 3 R’s, reduce, reuse and 
recycle on Earth Day. We discussed extensively 
about ways to help our planet, just as the earth 
provides us in abundance with its resources. They 
loved planting seeds and watching them grow after 
learning about parts of a plant. 
  The Alphabet party is coming up this 
month! They are now learning to place beginning 
letters into words with endings such as ‘___at, 
____ap, ___op and many more. They will learn some 
sight words as well. We will continue to review 
opposites, position and rhyming words. 
  This month children will observe and learn 
about the metamorphosis of a butterfly and 
silkworms. They will continue practicing counting in 
5’s, 10’s and simple additions in math. They have 
enjoyed science experiments and engaging in STEM 
activities. 
  We are excited to celebrate Mother’s Day 
and have been busy with activities for the occasion. 
They are having a great time practicing for the 
graduation. Please be on a lookout for information 
on the dress code for the performances. 

- Ms. Rashmi & Ms. Stephanie 
 

 

 


